Project Subsistence

Ben Lillard and Josh Barber  

The primary goal of project subsistence is to illustrate the feasibility of a food redistribution program to the management and staff of Ingles Markets store #11. To this end, we intend to coordinate a minimum of six food transfers between the local Salvation Army and Ingles supermarket by 30 April 2007. With two successful pick-ups behind us, the team has already realized some success and gained a great deal of encouragement.

Team YSA Activators

Darla Crabbe and Leigh Ann Fox
Our goal is to increase the number of active YSA (Young Single Adults of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints) members from 6 to 12.  To reach this goal we are organizing a sacrament meeting, devoted to inform of our activities and inspire involvement, for each ward.  We will be teaming up with the High Coucilman of each ward to achieve this.  Also, we have made, and are in the process of sending out, metered cards to the possible YSA members on our records.  The purpose of these cards is to gather information:  who is interested, current addresses, phone numbers, and to know the best way to inform of activities.

<<Title Missing>>
Annukka Rissanen

I am working on developing co-operation between the international exchange students and Finnish students in my home university. I am a member of the business student association which organizes a lot of student activities; unfortunately, due to the lack of English promotion (instead of Finnish) our exchange students can’t really participate to these activities. My goal is to improve the activities of our association so it would serve better also the needs of those who don’t speak Finnish. One way of doing this is translating the association’s websites in English. 

Banner Therapy Website Update

Dawn Sponseller and Maggie Clay

We are making a change to Banner Therapy’s website so it will be more optimized and searchable for the search engines like google.com and also to make it more user-friendly.  So far we have enlisted the help and support of Banner’s web design/ IT department and have hired an SEO company for consulting.  They have offered several ideas already that we have begun to put into place.  Our in house employees will wrap up the project with programming, code changes and other back end issues.  This project should lead to increased traffic and sales for BannerTherapy.com.

Commuter Club

Jennifer Saylor and Mallory Hamel

Have you heard of The Commuter Club, a group blog and listserv for UNCA students, especially commuter students 25 and over? I'm hoping it will help build a supportive information-sharing community where commuter and nontraditional students can communicate and help each other. Ideally I'd like to get about 10 or 15 people using the service actively, and go from there by word of mouth. Can I give you a business card that has The Commuter Club info on it, so you can help me spread the word? 
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Bill Bernath and Trippe Sproull
Our goal is to create a process by which the Student Management Association nominates and elects effective officers.  To reach this goal we are trying to inform potential nominees by appealing to their emotions, as well as, attempting to use sticky messages to get retention.  So far, we have talked to several interested individuals that we feel are capable of filling the duties necessary to be an effective officer.  To be considered a success we hope to have an election that has two nominations for each officer position.  What we still need to do is to document the process and implement it throughout the organization.  Also we hope to make this information available for future officers when it comes time to hold new elections.

Team Hillel Recruitment

Richard McCormick and Ashley Sanders

Our goal is to increase the number of active members of the UNCA chapter of Hillel by five by the end of April.  To reach this goal we are actively seeking out Jewish members of UNCA’s student body and personally speaking to them about Hillel.  In addition to this one-on-one knowledge we are providing, we are also ensuring that prospective and new members stay active with Hillel beyond going to just one meeting by providing services such as transportation to events off campus, and by continually supporting and listening to the feedback from our new members.  

 

Homeless Pet Helpers
Kate McNally and Leann Swims
Our goal is to change the way adoption is promoted in the Animal Compassion Network.  To reach this goal we are informing the public of our organization, attending adoption events, and speaking with influential people in the organization.  So far we have hung up eye-catching fliers featuring cute dogs and cats who need homes, attended two adoption events with food for the public, spoken with fellow classmates about our cause, and made plans for the future.

                                    

Saturday Getaway 

Dan Hemmings, Zahrah Taylor, Anna Young


Our goal is to create a short-term daycare for faculty, staff, and students' children under the age of 13. We will offer the service for a period of 2.5 hours, two Saturdays a month. The program will be approved and ready for implementation by May, and will begin in the Fall 2007 semester. To reach our goal, we are contacting official student groups who can supply volunteers and reserve space on-campus where we can provide the temporary childcare. So far, we have verified the need for a daycare program and worked with the appropriate individuals who can help transform our idea into a reality.

